
Ipswich Winter Floodlit League – Ladies Division 2 – Captain: Jackie Quilley 
We have had matches postponed due to the weather so to date we have only played three matches.  We had a fun match home and away against Woolpit and won both.  We lost to Ipswich but hopefully we will win the home game. Matches have been rearranged and will be played during February and March.
Thank you for your support: - Jackie, Mags, Lisa, Gen, Jacqui, Nicole, Sharon, Fran

